
From: Szubrowski, Leigh <Jennifer.L.Szubrowski@hud.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Brown, Michael AMichael.A.Brown@hud.gov

Bigelow, Lelaine VLelaine.V.Bigelow@hud.gov
Date: 3/4/2013 6:25:09 PM

Subject: Letter from HUD Secretatary Donovan
Attachments: SC.PDF

Christian,
 
Please find the attached letter from Secretary Donovan to Governor Haley regarding 
sequestration.
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Best,
Leigh
 
 
Leigh Szubrowski
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Intergovernmental Relations
Office of Congressional and Intergovernmental Relations
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
451 7th Street, SW
Washington, D.C. 20410
(202) 402-4273 direct
(202) 262-4089 mobile
(202) 708-6317 fax
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